
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Understand   ✶   Uplift   ✶   Unite             

 
 23rd September 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Monday 13th October, Underhill is celebrating ‘National Day of Spain’. This is a 
fantastic opportunity to celebrate international diversity and learn more about the 
country of Spain. This learning will tie in with the children’s Spanish language lessons. 
Children can come into school in non-uniform on this day, wearing clothes and 
colours that reflect or celebrate Spain. 
 
Children will spend the afternoon doing a variety of activities related to this topic. 
 
If you have any questions related to ‘National Day of Spain’, please speak to your 
child’s class teacher. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Miss Bullard  
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